
Acadia Minor Hockey Association Jersey Policy

AMHA September 2023

Jerseys are a shared responsibility of the Head Coach and Manager of each team. The Manager
will be expected to maintain a record of each player's number and contact information.

Jersey Distribution

● The Team Manager will hand out the jerseys at the start of the season and document
the information on the Jersey Sign out form & email a copy of the sign out form to:
AMHAASSETS@OUTLOOK.COM

Jersey Care

● Jerseys are not to be left in hockey bags. Damp or sweaty shirts are susceptible
to staining and mold, which make them unusable and undesirable to wear.

● Launder jerseys in cold water, inside-out as required and hang to dry.

● AMHA Jerseys are for games only please. To keep the life of the jerseys longer, AMHA
asks all teams to use practice jerseys for practices and to save AMHA Jerseys for Home
and Away games.

● Colors for AMHA name bars are: Red with white lettering, and Blue with white lettering.

● Blue name bars on blue jerseys, Red name bars on red jerseys.

● Name bars to be stitched on by a professional
tailor/seamstress.

● No adhesive is to be used on any AMHA jersey.

● Name bars are to be attached to the top of the jersey.

● Player name bar must match the name on the Team roster.

● Removal of name bars are to be done by a professional tailor/seamstress.

Jersey Collection

● At the end of the season after name bars have been removed by the appropriate AMHA
tailor; jerseys must be washed and returned to the team’s Head Coach and/or Manager no
later than April 15th.

● The Manager/Head Coach are to return both sets of jerseys to the Chair of Physical
Assets no later than April 15th of the current season. Collection dates will be posted on the
website. The Chair of Physical Assets WILL NOT accept partial returns of jerseys, the
Manager/ Head Coach will be turned away at collection without a complete set of
Home/Away jerseys.

● Jerseys that are not returned or damaged will be charged $60 per jersey and will be
required to be paid prior to registration for the following year. Exception: if a jersey is
damaged or cut during a game the Head Coach must notify the Chair of Physical Assets
ASAP to make arrangements for replacement. Families will not be responsible for
replacement costs under these circumstances.


